
REGION II 

Behavioral Health Board 
 

Subcommittee:  Prevention     
 

Date/Time of Meeting:  5/8/19 4:00 PM  

 
Location of Meeting: 413 Main Street, Kamiah Idaho _________________ 

website: www.riibhb.idahopublichealth.com 
Conference Phone Number: 208-748-0414; Conference Room Number: 7002#; Conference Pin Number: 7002# 

Attendees:  

 Sharlene Johnson  Teresa Shackelford  Kathy Connerly   

 Jim Rehder  Debi Dockins  Terry Cochran   

 Carol Moerle  Doug Steele x Tami Jeffords   

 Jason Davis  Kiri Brown  Zlata Myr    

x Darrel Keim  Kathi Howard x Tammy Lish   
 

Agenda Meeting Minutes 
Discussion/Outcomes 

Meeting Called to Order, Roll Call: Meeting called to order at 4:00 pm 

Approval of last meeting minutes 
(Action Item) 

Darrel motioned, Tammy 2nd. Approved 

Topics to Discuss: 
*Site visit report 
*FY20 Plan 
*PFS Strategy Updates: 

➢ Update on Be the Parents 
Media 

➢ Prom After Party 
➢ Summer Youth Leadership 

Camp 
➢ Strengthening Families 

Facilitators Training 
➢ Spring Sticker Shock  
➢ DITEP/RBS Trainings 
➢ DeTerra  
➢ Mental Health Screenings 
➢ Social Norms Media 

➢ Media Message 
Concept Questions 
from NAS 

*Opioid Coalition Action Plan 
*Prevention Coalition updates 
 
 

Sharlene reported that the PFS Grant site visit with ODP went well.  There were no 
apparent findings.  Darrel reported that eh thought it was a friendly meeting.   
 
The FY20 plan and budget have been submitted.  Waiting on approval.   
 
PFS strategy updates: Be the Parents media is running smoothly.  We have had 8 
schools register to participate in the prom/graduation stipends.  IDFY scholarships are 
open.  Karen Ashenbrenner is leading the recruitment; she states that registrations 
don’t typically start until the end of the school year.  DITEP training had 12 
participants.  Strengthening Families facilitators training had 14 participants out of 21 
who registered.  Tammy L.  reported the class was great and that she plans to send 
more participants from the Recovery Center to the Region 1 training.  Approximately 
300 DeTerra pouches have been given out.  The group continues to work on the plan 
for the free mental health screenings to begin FY20.  The hope is that there will be 2 
free screening days each month spread out throughout the region.  Sharlene met 
with Neighborhood All Stars on the two media campaigns currently being worked on 
by the group.  They will begin design next week.  
 
The group approved the Opioid Coalition Action Plan draft.   
 
The only coalition present was Upriver Youth Leadership Council.  They reported they 
recently held their Appreciation Dinner and had 150 attendees.  Sharlene will present 
Jim with the award at the next BHB meeting.  They held a Vaping Town Hall with good 
attendance.  Their Youth Advisory Board continues to plan healthy activities for their 
peers and for families, as well as doing community service projects.  

Next Meeting Date/Time:        

Meeting Adjourned Time Meeting Adjourned:      

http://www.riibhb.idahopublichealth.com/
tel:(208)%20748-0414

